July 20, 2021

Derik Goodline BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS

OF CENTRAL NEW HAMPSHIRE
Town of Allenstown

16 School St
Allenstown, NH 03275-1917

Dear Derik,

Every month or so we ask employees to nominate a peer worthy of recognition as a “mission hero” —
someone who goes above and beyond to help others reach their potential. I'd like to share the recent
nomination of site director Jim Holmes: "Jim is always someone we can count on! He always makes sure
that members’ wants and needs are met and is always flexible to cater to staff.

Working alongside Jim is a pleasure because he is constantly trying to better the organization and
finding ways to make the club inclusive to all families.

His community outreach is tremendous- from getting donors for Christmas to participating in Pub
Mania. Jim also goes above and beyond to show staff how much they are appreciated. Thanks Jim for
everything you do for us and showing what a great leader looks like."

Derik, I'm sharing this blurb because YOUR support makes it possible for fantastic leaders and role-
models like Jim to better the organization and the lives of the kids we serve. Thank you for your
$16,000.00 donation and for:

= improving the chance that children will succeed in school by providing high-quality early learning and
developmental screenings at seven early learning centers in central NH;

¢ expanding school-age children’s access to enrichment like drama, arts, leadership development and STEM
programs at 14 after school program sites;

» strengthening children’s health and well-being through free, healthy meals and snacks, physical fitness and
access to mental health services and dental care; and

» developing productive, caring citizens through mentoring, job opportunities, career exploration and community
service.

As staff members like Jim are on the ground making all this happen, you should take pride in the important role
you play! We are grateful for your partnership.

Christopher Emond,
PS: Per IRS regulations, this letter certifies that no goods or services have been received in exchange for this donation. Please
keep this letter for tax purposes. Tax ID#: 02-0259874

You can change the life of a child. Please remember the Club in your will or estate plan.
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